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Dear  Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP , 

Regarding the National Highways' submission on the A303 road scheme: l continue
to object to the proposals and hope that the scheme will be abandoned. 

A few basic and very cheap ideas have not been trialled:

Making the East to West A303 between the two roundabouts, end-gating the World
Heritage site, a single-carriage way through it's length. Part of the log jam is caused
by the double-carriage way becoming a single one and cars failing to let others in.
Secondly just screen off the World Heritage site!! So many cars slow down to
almost nothing to 'rubber neck'.  With trees (perhaps a hoarding first until these grow
up) the traffic would flow much faster and smoothly.

A cost of perhaps several £100,000  . Please explain me why these 2 ideas have not been
trialled.

Thank you,

Tessa Allen




